Employment Opportunity

Fisheries Biologist/Resource Management Specialist
(Clayoquot Sound and NW Barkley Sound area)

The Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council (NTC) is seeking an experienced Fisheries Biologist or Resource Management Specialist who will be challenged to approach a diverse array of fisheries issues from an integrated, ecosystem perspective.  The successful applicant will assist Nuu-chah-nulth First Nations in achieving their goals of increased participation in fisheries harvest and management, and improved management of fisheries resources and habitat.  The NTC represents fourteen Nuu‑chah-nulth First Nations on the west coast of Vancouver Island. The NTC Central Region Fisheries Biologist is responsible for providing fisheries related technical assistance primarily to the five First Nations of Clayoquot Sound and northwest Barkley Sound.  The position is based in the Tofino/Ucluelet area.
Qualifications:  Minimum requirements are a B.Sc. in biology or resource management and two years fisheries related experience; a keen interest in integrated, ecosystem oriented fisheries management; and an appreciation of aboriginal cultures and systems of government.  Ideally, candidates should have experience working with First Nations governments and an advanced degree in biology or resource management.  Experience in fisheries economic development and/or marketing will be an asset.
Salary:  A starting salary in the range of $50,000 to $62,000 is anticipated, depending on qualifications and experience.

Applications (your resume with a cover letter) should be sent to:




Human Resource Manager



Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council




P.O. Box 1383




Port Alberni, B.C.
V9Y 7M2




or  hr@nuuchahnulth.org 
The deadline for applications is Wednesday, December 8, 2004.  Original documents,  MS Word, or pdf email attachments are preferred.  Faxed applications will be accepted at (250) 724–2172.  Only candidates selected for interviews will be contacted.

For additional information view the NTC website www.nuuchahnulth.org or contact Dr. Don Hall at (250) 724–5757 or dhall@nuuchahnulth.org .
